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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

Secretary Michael R. Pompeo called Georgian President Margvelashvili on
August 7, 2018. During the call, Secretary Pompeo thanked Georgia for its
participation in NATO’'s Resolute Support Mission in Afghanistan and our
robust bilateral security cooperation. The two also discussed the strong U.S.
and international support for Georgia’'s sovereignty, independence, and
territorial integrity, as well as Georgia’'s remarkable democratic and
economic progress over the past 10 years, in spite of Russia’s August 8, 2008
invasion of Georgia.
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